Monday 5th September 2016

Dear Hodgson Close Resident / Other Interested Party,

You may or may not be aware that a Planning Application has now been submitted by CALA Homes to Cherwell District Council. This is an application to build 34 houses on the green field right next to Hodgson Close. The field runs along the south eastern boundary of Fritwell behind the allotments off the Fewcott Road. The application was published online in the second week of August - giving 21 days for responses – final responses must be received by 9th September 2016.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The application can be found online using the reference 16/01594/F at www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications 
 
If this application is approved, building is due to start very soon after. CALA Homes have indicated that development of the site could begin in 2018.

How can I have my say?
 
1 - Email
Simply send an email to Cherwell District Council’s (CDC) planning department, quoting reference 16/01594/F at planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

You must include your name and address in the email and you can attach your own letter to the email (all common word-processing formats are supported). It is a good idea to ask for an acknowledgement of receipt from CDC in your email.

If you would like to receive a copy of the attached objection letter in Microsoft Word format to edit (put in your name, address and any further comments you may have) please send an email to and you will receive this quickly. Once you have edited the letter, simply attach it to the email that you send to Cherwell District Council.

2 - By Post
If you prefer to post your response, send your letter recorded delivery to the following address:
For the attention of case officer Baljinder Singh/ Matthew Parry – Reference Planning Application: No 16/01594/F, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA to be received by 9th September 2016.

3 - Sign the letter
Or you can sign the group objection letter - a copy of which is attached and we will ensure your objection is recorded with CDC. If you would like to add your signature to the list of those who wish to object and you were out when we called in person please contact either Robin England or Colin Smith at the email addresses given below before the end of Wednesday 7th September.

Remember!

· Responses are NOT limited to one person per household! 
· The deadline for responses is the end of this coming Friday (9th September 2016). 
· Don’t leave it too late to make your voice heard!
· If you need help or have questions contact any of:

Robin and Liz England, No 8 Hodgson Close; 
Colin Smith, No 9 Hodgson Close; 
Mike and Kim Buffham, No 7 Hodgson Close; 
Gail and David Barnhill, No 32, Fewcott Road; 
Carly and Andy Dayus, No 13 Hodgson Close; 
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